
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

     
    Welcome 
     to the 
     New Normal 

 

We reopened our doors starting with our children’s classes in a way that was 
so different to what we were used to but within the guidelines.  

The children adapted really well and were just so glad to be back showing us 
their dance moves and smiling faces. 

 
Some of our Adults have taken up private lessons which is unfortunately is the 
only way at the moment but it has been lovely to see you back on the dance 

floor. 

 

 

Amazing opportunity to show off 
the work we have been practising! 

 
Choose from Dance 1-5 

 
Dance 2 sequences while being 

filmed (Poms to be used) 
 

£10 entry 
 

Recordings will take place  
Thursday 15th October 2020  

Within the cheer lessons 

Cheerdance Competition 



 

Love to all our dance family.  
Please keep in touch. 

 We miss you all. 
 

Kelly ,Ellen & 
Mandy 

Socially distanced 

Afternoon Tea 

Sunday 13th September 

Sequence Dancers 

Kelly & Amanda orgainsed a little get 
together for our sequence dancers as 
they are unable to restart dancing at the 
moment. Was lovely to catch up and 
thank you to Catering in Style for 
the amazing afternoon tea’s. They 
had enough for supper and dinner 
the following day! 

Kellen Dance Academy 
Check out the website for details. 

www.kellendance.co.uk 
07810 272788 
Email: kellendance@virginmedia.com 

Private Lessons available. 

Should you be interested 

and require further                    

   information please do  

       not hesitate to get in  

          touch. 


